
Hail	Mary	 full	 of	Grace,	 the	 Lord	 is	
with	 thee.	 Blessed	 art	 thou	 among	
women	 and	 blessed	 is	 the	 fruit	 of	
thy	womb	Jesus.	Holy	Mary	Mother	
of	God,	pray	for	us	sinners,	now	and	
at	the	hour	of	our	death.		
Amen.	
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Council Meetings: 
1st and 3rd Thursday of each 

month at 7:30 pm. 
Corporation Meeting: 

2nd Thursday of each month 
Council Officer’s Meeting: 

4th Thursday of each month 
Squire Meetings: 

1st and 3rd Monday of each month 
@ 7:30 pm 

  

"Say	the	Rosary	every	day,	
to	bring	peace	to	the	world	

and	the	end	of		war."	

ISSUE: M        October 2017     No. 12 

 

 
 

WEBSITES 
www.kofc.org 

www.olor4428kofc.org 
www.newyorkknights.com 

www.suffolkchapterkoc.com 
 

 

INSURANCE NEWS 
FIELD AGENT 

Joseph Rannazzisi, FICF 
631-484-0252 

joseph.rannazzisi@kofc.org 
     

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Oct  05 Council Meeting 
Oct 09  Columbiette Meeting 
Oct 12 Corp officers meeting 
Oct 14 Octoberfest 
Oct 19 Council Meetings 
            Honors Night 
Oct 26 Council officers Mtg 
Nov 11 Comedy Night 
Nov 16 Memorial Mass 
Nov 17 Night at Races 
Dec  09 Adults Christmas Party 
Dec  10 Childrens Christmas  
             Party 
 
 
Remember: 
If it is Thursday, it is 
Knights of Columbus 
DAY 
 
 
 

!!CONGRADULATIONS!! 
TO 

Dominic  Ventimiglia  
Who will be 100 years old on October 7, 2017. 
Dominic was our Financial Secretary for 13 

years prior to relocating in Las Vegas and has 
been a Knight for 68 Years. God Bless You 

Dom. 
 

For all you old timers Dom would be happy  
to hear from you.  You can contact him via e-

mail at 
a_doll66@yahoo.com 

BOCCE ENDS  FRIDAY 
OCT 13TH 

 COME ON DOWN AND  
HAVE SOME FUN AND  

LAUGHS BEFORE SEASON 
ENDS. 

 
 

FRIDAY NITE AT THE 
MOVIES COMING SOON. 
OCTOBER THEME WILL 

BE HALLOWEEN. 
CHECK OUR WEBSITE 

TO OBTAIN LATEST 
INFO ON MOVIES  

Fr. Kayser Memorial Golf  
Tournament was 
successful 
And all had a good time. 
We thank all for joining 
us on this day. 



 
                                                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

		GRAND	KNIGHT’S	
MESSAGE                                      

Brothers: 

 “To pray the Rosary is to hand over our 
burdens to the Merciful Hearts of Christ and 
his Mother… I feel the need to say once 
more, as a warm invitation to everyone to 
experience it personally!”Saint John Paul II 

October usually is an enjoyable time of the year in the 
United States.  The autumn season manifests itself with 
wonderful fall foliage in many parts of the country.  
The temperatures are cooler , inviting people outdoors 
for nature walks, apple or pumpkin picking.  School          
routines are more established and football season is in 
full swing, as is our KoC Flagg Football Program.  The 
celebrations of the Church for the month of October are 
also wonderful and unique.  The feasts of some of the 
most popular saints of the Universal Church are 
celebrated during this month.  St. Therese, the Little 
Flower (France) , St. Francis of Assisi(Italy, and St. 
Teresa of Avila (Spain).  These Saints come from 
different countries, and in honoring these saints we can 
include cultural dishes or activities from each country 
to make the feast day even more special. .Read more 
about the lives  of these saints.  Perhaps, we as Knights 
or Columbiettes can pick one virtue that each Saint 
practiced well and try to implement it (this can be done 
as a family as well.                                                         
The feast days in October also include two of the most 
popular, time honored devotions of Catholics, the 
devotion to the  HOLY  ROSARY (Oct. 7th- Feast Day 
of Our Lady of the Rosary) and the GUARDIAN 
ANGELS (Oct. 2nd).  In Oct. 2002, our Holy Father 
John Paul II wrote the Apostolic Letter, ROSARIUM 
VIRGINIS MARIE (the Rosary of the Virgin Mary)”.  
This letter introduced five new mysteries, called the 
Luminous  or Mysteries of Light, to be done on 
Thursday, which are (1) Jesus Baptism in the Jordan, 
(2) Jesus’ self-manifestation at the wedding at Cana, (3) 
Proclamation of the Kingdom of God, with the call to 
conversion, (4)  the Transfiguration, and (5) the 
Institution of the Eucharist.  We together as Brother 
Knights pray the Rosary at our meetings, maybe we can 
make a more concerted effort to pray the Rosary at least 
once a week during the month of October. “Say the 
Rosary every day to obtain peace for the world”~ Our 
Lady of Fatima.    Oct. 16 is known as “Pope Day” on 
which we celebrate the gift of the papacy and our 
current pope.                                                                
“The Rosary is the best therapy for these Distraught, 
unhappy, fearful and frustrated souls precisely because 
it involves the simultaneous usen of three powers: the 
physical, the vocal and the spiritual.” ~ Archbishop 
Fulton Sheen                                                               
Each of us has a Guardian Angel assigned to them, and 
October 2 the church celebrates the role of these                    
(                                        ( continued on page 10)     

COLUMBIETTE	PRESIDENT’S		
MESSAGE	

Dear Sister Columbiettes, 
I want to thank everyone for a beautiful 
turnout at our Sept Meeting.  It was 
wonderful to see everyone healthy & 
happy.  Our Victorian Tea was also a 
wonderful event with a huge turnout. 
We all had a great time. A lot of laughs 
were had by all. A big shout out to Joan 
& Tammy for chairing this event.  Now 
some reminders.  We have a first degree 
at our Oct. 9th meeting.  All are 
welcome to attend.  If you know of any 
women interested in joining our 
organization please call Donna Daly @ 
631-667-0503 with their name and 
telephone number & she will contact 
them.  The Council is having an 
Octoberfest on Oct. 14th and Comedy 
Nite on Nov. 11th.  Tickets are still 
available for both events.  Did you 
know anyone can come and play Bocce 
on Friday nights?  And our Grand 
Knight has brought some board games 
for the bar.  If you have a free knight 
why not spend it up at the council and 
socialize with some friendly people.  
The C & B booklets are in full swing.  
We have a group of ladies going out 
during the week to different locations.  
If you have a few hours call Joan 
Gillespie @ 631-243-6407.   This event 
supports the Knights & Columbiettes.  I’m 
sure we all have seen or heard of the 
suffering of people from hurricanes Harvey, 
Irma, Jose and Maria.  This has been an 
unusual year for so many devastating 
weather occurrences.  Say some extra 
prayers for the people in the areas affected.  
As Always pray for our first responders & 
military who keep us safe every day & don’t 
forget to keep Fr Donnelly in your prayers 
for his safe recovery.                            
God Bless - Bobi 

FR.	DONNELLY’S	
MESSAGE	

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 Our Lady of the Rosary-October 7th 
This is a very special month for all of 
us!  Although we celebrate a feast 
day for our Blessed Mother many 
times throughout the year this is the 
month in which we honor the name 
of our council.  The first Saturday of 
October (the 7th) we celebrate the 
Feast Day of Our Lady of the 
Rosary! 
May I suggest that all of us take 
some time out of our busy schedules 
to pray the Rosary on the 7th?  I 
realize that we have many things 
going on in our lives but without 
Mary’s intercession where would we 
be?  Many of us were brought up in 
homes where the family prayed the 
Rosary together, possibly after 
dinner. 
 Could we resume that devotion?  We 
have heard it said, “The family that 
prays together stays together!”  Let 
us all continue to pray for all the 
victims of the Hurricanes and 
Earthquakes in the past weeks and 
what better way to pray for them 
through the Rosary. 
My prayers are with all of you 
everyday but on October 7th special 
prayers will be offered up by me.  
Once again, I would like to thank all 
of you for your prayers during my 
recovery from my surgeries! 
Our Lady of the Rosary-Pray for us! 
God Bless, 
Fr. Stephen 



  
                                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               
 

300 CLUB NEWS 
We are in the process of collecting monies for the 300 Club numbers for 2018.  Each number cost $50.00.  

Please make checks payable to O.L.O.R. #4428 and note “300 Club Payment” in note section of your check. 
You can drop it off in an envelope at the council addressed to the attention of Phil M. or Gino B. or 

you can mail it to: 
O.L.O.R. #4428 

759 Long Island Ave.   
Deer Park, N.Y. 11729 

Attention: Phil M or Gino B. 
Please remit your “300 Club” payment as soon as possible but no later then Dec. 15, 2017 as we have a 

standby list and your numbers will be sold to them after that date.  
 
 

ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE 
. 

Chairman:  Gino Bartalini 631-666 9134 
Brian Breckles – 667-8542,         Joe Verdicchio  
  631- 586-9533,     Matt Ostrow  478-714-0989                  
    Frank Sampogna 586-9032  
                        

The next admission committee meeting will be 
held on 3rd Tuesday of month. Please call the 

Chairman.  

300 CLUB WINNERS 
   Here are the Winners for Sep 7, 2017           
 $50.00        213     Gino & Tom 
             $25.00       299     Linda Abbate 
             $25.00       146     Peter Granelle    

Here are the Winners for Sep 14, 2017 
 $50.00       244     John Walent 
 $25.00       270     Chris DiPasquale 
 $25.00        047     Karl Wargo 

Here are the Winners for Sep 21, 2017 
 $50.00       235     Ted DiPasquale 
 $25.00       114     Dominick Benvenuto 
 $25.00        275     Joe Scuirca 

Here are the Winners for Sept 28, 2017 
 $50.00        253     Dorothy Collins  
             $25.00        123     John Vierling    
             $25.00        097     Georgette Fromigia 

Here are the Winners for , 2017 
            $50.00          
            $25.00          
            $25.00          

October  Happy Birthdays 
  Vito Alongi, Andrew Arcuri, John Boyle, Jeanne Brannigan, 
Marie Breckles, Carlos Calvo, Michael Calvo, Anthony 
Comodeo, James Caratozzolo, Michael Carucci, Richard 
Castillo, John Cavalcante, Terrance Clark, Donald Cook, Frank 
Costello, Dennis Cronin, Mary Davies, Richard Demeo, Harold 
Dreyer, Vincent Duryee, John Fitzimmons, Deborah Florio, 
John Garcia, Robin Ann Gerbino, Michelle Glavich, Gaetano 
Glimas, Donald Goldberg, Travis Grillo, Robert Hand, Paul 
Hodgkison, Phillip Hogan, William Holton, Christian Ierulli, 
Thomas Jackson, Michael Judson, Philip Kanyuk, Nancy Lanni, 
Christopher Lannon, Thomas Lawless, Joan Ann Loring, James 
Lundie, Vito Luongo, Anthony Mannuzza, Farrell McGovern, 
Patricia Memet, James Moran, Ramon Moye, Anthony Mungo, 
Thomas Pfaff, Guy Piccinone, Francis Pontiero, Scott Probeck, 
Gerard Rapuano, Joyce Ratushny, Thomas Richardson, Joan 
Richter, Constance Rigert, Fred Rivera, Vincent Sabia,  

Our Prayers for Recovery 
Frank Artile, Jean Fortuno,  Lou  Maurio, Vincente Frepane, 

Bernice Bourgarde, Roseanne Fuessell, Kiera Hass, Larry 
Busini, Ralph DeMartino, James Dawes, Roy Perticone, Joe 
Salari, Thomas Dudley, Joe Saroli, Catherine Martin, Joe  & 

Barbara Dunne, Helen Karpowice, Don Martin,  Steve Turturro,  
Bill McCartney, Maureen Olivo, Fran Gibson, Gina Ragozzino, 
Tom & Mary Ellen DiPasquale, Matthew DiBenedetto, Susan 

Soldano,  Anthony Lazar,  Frank Clark, Fr. Steve Donnelly who 
had emergency surgery on his second eye.  

Pray for all the brave souls who have died or have 
been injured in conflicts around the world. 



Victotian Tea Pictures 
 

 





  

 

OCTOBERFEST 3 
 

Saturday October 14, 2017   
At Council Hall 7PM - 11PM 

$45.00 Per Person  
Reserve Early–No Tickets sold at Door 

4 Piece OOM PAH BAND 
Full German Menu, Pretzels, Salads, 

Desserts, German Beer & Wine, Soda, 
Coffee, Tea 

 Ticket & Info Contact 
Brian Breckles  - (631) 667-8542 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 

A Monthly Publication of the Knights of Columbus 
Our Lady of the Rosary Council #4428 

8th New York District 
759 Long Island Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729-3409 

Telephone: 631-595-2012 
         

~ 2017 - 2018 Council Officers ~ 
 

Chaplain: SK Rev. Stephen H. Donnelly 385-3311 
Grand Knight:n       SK  Daniel P. Calise            (631 231-5019 
Deputy GK: SK  Joe Verdicchio              (631) 586-9533 
Chancellor                     Gino Bartalini                (631) 666-9134        
Warden: SK Brian Breckles               (631) 667-8542 
Recorder: SK Matt J. Ostrow               (478) 714-0989 
Treasurer: SK Keith Bantz                   (631) 940-8400  
Financial Secretary SK Harry Lipps                   (631) 242-2082   
Advocate SK  John J Lazar, PGK, FDD 667-9878 
Inside Guard:        Dan Goldberg 
Outside Guard: SK  Frank Sampogna            (631 586-9032) 
Outside Guard:          Nick Verdicchio 
Historian:       Tony Beccaria                (516) 356-5872 
Lecturer:   Vinnie DiPasquale PGK (631)793-3990 
3 Yr Trustee           SK Carmine Soldano PGK, FDD   586-0883 
2 Yr. Trustee:               Phil Maniaci, PGK, FDD (631) 334-5892  
1 Yr. Trustee:     Paul Coppola PGK           (631) 587-9649 

District Deputy:         
 

Chapter Delegates:  Daniel Calise GK, Carmine E. Soldano, 
PGK,DD, Philip G.  Maniaci, PGK, DD, , PGK,FJohn J. Lazar, 
PGK, FDD, Hank Theiling PGK, FDD,  Joe Verdicchio DGK 
Delegates to the NYS Convention: 
Grand Knight:                        Danny Calise GK   
Past Grand Knight:  Vinnie DiPasquale, PGK 
Alt. to Grand Knight:  Phil Maniaci, PGK, DD 
Alt. to Past Grand Knight:      Carmine Soldano PGK FDD  
 
 

2017 - 2018 
~Corporation Officers~ 

President :            Daniel Thompson 
Vice President : Mike Mcgill 
Secretary: Barry Tuma 
Treasurer: Brian Breckles 
Grand Knight: Daniel Calise, GK 
Immediate PGK: Vinnie DiPasquale, PGK 
Immediate PCP: Brian Dunne, PCP 
3-Year Trustee:   Mike Andrela  
                              Jon Cook 
                              Guy Picinone                            
2-Year Trustee:  Joe Verdicchio 
                              Ed Schack 
                              Tim Byrne PCP 
1-Year Trustee:  Charlie Calcasola, PCP  
                              Gino Bartalini 
                              Augie Virzi  

 
2016 - 2017 

Columbiette Officers 
President: Barbara Lukenovich 
Past President: Joan Loring 
Vice President: Vicky Lynch 
Secretary: Tammy Loring 
Financial Secretary: Jasmine Thomas 
Treasurer: Inez Schillinger 
Sentinel: Lorraine Lipps 
Delegates to Chapter: Barbara Lukenovich 
                                     Joan Loring 
 Fran Gibson 
 Mary Lundin 
Alternates to Chapter Vicki Lynch 

 Inez Schillinger 
Delegates to State Barbara Lukenovich 
                                     Joan Loring 
Alternates to State Mary Lundin 
 Fran Gibson 

Program Directors 
 

Director:  
Church:        Carmine Soldano                               
                              PGK, FDD, FCDD     
Vocation:   Matt Ostrow    
Community:   John J. Lazar  
                              PGK, FDD 
Public Relations: Brian Breckles 
Membership:   Gino Bartalini 
Youth:   Phil Kanyuk 
Fourth Degree   Tom Maliszewski 
Corporation   Daniel Thompson 
Columbiettes:      Daniel Calise 

 
Columbiette Meeting 
Schedule 2017-2018 

Sept 11 
Oct 9 
Nov 13 
Dec 11 
Jan 8 
Feb 12 
Mar 12 
Apr 9 
May 14 
Jun 11 
 
Chapter Meeting April 16 

 
(continued from page 2) 
Guardian Angels.  We should  show devout gratitude to God for placing these angels at our service.  Having a Guardian should give us 
confidence  during all of lifes difficulties/challenges.  Every Catholic should know the Angele Dei  (Angel of God)  prayer and pray it often.  
Angel of God, my Guardian dear, to whom his love commits me here; Ever this (day, night) be at my side, to light and guard, to rule and 
guide. Amen    
 

Happy All Hallows’ Eve 
 
 

Always keep in your prayers our Brothers and Sisters who are sick, our deceased members; and ALL the service Men and Women that 
protect us each and every day here and abroad.   As well as our police, fire and EMS who put rtheir lives on the line each and every day to 
help us when we are in need. 
 
 
Vivat Jesus 
Fraternally Yours, 
Daniel 
 
 
 
 
 


